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Last weeks Harvest Festival provided a great collection of food for the Wokingham Foodbank who very kindly 

support some of our local families. They came to collect the donations on Wednesday and were very impressed and 

grateful with the amount of food our lovely Lambs Lane family collected. Thank you all 

Thank you to all the year 1 & 2 parents that came to our Salad Party. The children were very excited to serve their 

adult their creations

We hope all the children are warming up for the mini marathon on Thursday. This is a fundraising event and all 

donations will be used for resources in school. Thank you in anticipation of your support. Last year this was a well 

attended event and all the children really enjoyed taking part. Pictures to follow in next weeks news letter.

Remember we break up next Friday (21st October) for Half Term – this day finishes at normal time – 3.30pm

Next week our Parent Consultation Meetings will be held on Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th October. The 

booking system is open and will close on Monday. If you have not already booked your appointment please log on to 

your Parent Mail app to do so. If you experience and problems please do contact reception who will do their best to 

assist you.

WE ARE RECRUITING
CLERK TO THE GOVERNORS

Start date to be agreed.

We are looking to recruit a Clerk to our Governing Body to provide confidential administrative support to our full 
Governing Body

(9 meetings per year).
The Clerk plays an important role in the effectiveness of the school’s governing body 

by providing support and procedural guidance on a part-time basis. 
Key skills required for this position are organisational – planning, record keeping, minute taking and liaising with 

Wokingham Borough Council.
The hours for this position are variable but are not expected to average more than 4 per week. Training will be provided.
For more details, please contact: School Business Manager – Lisa Lainsbury – llainsbury@lambslane.Wokingham.sch.uk

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/vacancies/

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/vacancies/
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Parents Consultation Evening 3.30-6pm 18th October

Parents Consultation Evening 6 -8.30om 19th October

Kingfishers Year 3 Sharing Assembly 14th October

Woodpeckers Year 2 Sharing Assembly 21st October 

Half Term Week 24th – 28th October

STEM Assembly 4th November

Junior Music Festival – Hexagon 11th November 

PTA – Bags 2 School Collection 11th November

Herons Year 6 Sharing Assembly 17th November

Merlins Year 4 Sharing Assembly 25th November

Wrens Year 1 Sharing Assembly 2nd December

Owls Sharing Assembly 9th December

Last day of the Autumn Term 20th December

PTA EVENTS 

Bags2School Fundraising 10th November

Christmas Jumper & Toy 
Sale

18th November

Winter Disco KS1 1st December 4.30-6pm

Winter Disco KS2 1st December 6.30-8pm

Easter Egg Hunt 31st March

Dress Down Day - Bottle 
Donations for the 
Summer Fayre

9th June

Summer Event –
Fayre/Disco/BBQ

30th June

Friday Ice Lolly Sale Summer Term

CONTACT DATA

At the beginning of the next half of the Autumn Term as a school will be implementing a new MIS system that will hold all 

our data and in the future, will replace school money and parent mail – a one stop shop! More information to follow as 

necessary

It is extremely important that the data we transfer is correct. If you have moved or changed your telephone number(s) or 

your address please make sure you have let the office know, in case of emergencies details need to be up to date. You 

should of received Data forms in your children’s bags today to enable you to check your contact details – please let the 

office know of any updated information so that this is in place before the migration of our new system

Collecting or dropping your child 

before or during the school day

If you need to come to collect your child for any reason or 

are dropping off to breakfast club, please DO NOT park in 

front of the school gates or on the zig zag lines in front of 

the school. We have had a couple of issues with deliveries

getting stuck behind parents and then having to back onto 

the roadway.

Thank you for your co-operation 

School Dinners – KS2

Please remind your children to order their school dinners 

at registration. Despite numerous reminders from the class 

teachers we have had a lot of children NOT ordering their

school dinners and not realising the impact on the catering 

staff. From Monday if your child does not order their lunch

their only option will be a Jacket Potato

Road Safety

If your child rides their bike or scooter to school, please 

remind them of their road safety. We have had a couple of 

parents alert us to some unsafe actions on the road. 
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Attendance Figures

Owls 97.1%

Wrens 84.7%

Woodpeckers 95.9%

Kingfishers 92.9%

Merlins 92.8%

Year 5 90.3%

Year 6 95.7%

Whole School 92.7%

Last weeks overall attendance was 92.3%. As a school our attendance requirement is to be above 96%, we 

pride ourselves on high attendance. Sadly not one class managed to attain that percentage this week. Our 

attendance has been 92.7% we really need to raise this percentage as so much learning is being missed. Lets 

see if we can do better next week

The highest attendance this week were OWLS achieving 97.1%, well done!! 

You can find information on Absence, Attendance and Timekeeping on the school website:

http://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/absence-reporting-to-the-school/

PLEASE NOTE WE CAN ONLY TAKE NOTIFICATION FOR ONE DAY OF ABSENCE OVER THE TELEPHONE –

FOR 2 OR MORE DAYS WE REQUIRE WRITTEN CONFIRMATION

Minutes Missed 

at School Due to 

Lateness

This week was not 

quite as good as last 

week,  we have had

143 minutes (2 hrs 

23 minutes) of 

learning missed due to 

lateness. 16 pupils 

were late. 

We hope you have a pleasant and 

restful weekend – only one week until 

half term

Next week is week 2 on the Caterlink 

menu

http://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/absence-reporting-to-the-school/
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